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Narrative: On Friday, November 3, 2017, at approximately 7:30AM, the Kent County Sheriff 
Department (KCSD) responded to a 911 call reference a stabbing that happened in the 400 block 
of Sarah Street NE, Cedar Springs, MI.  When deputies arrived they found an adult male with a 
stab wound in his upper torso.  The male was transported by ambulance to Butterworth Hospital 
where he underwent surgery. 
 
Two people were initially spoken to near the scene and later interviewed by detectives at the 
Kent County Sheriff Department. The KCSD Scientific Support Unit as well as a KCSD K-9 
deputy also responded to the scene. 
 
The event is still being investigated by detectives and deputies.  Additional details will be 
released after further investigation. 
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